Professor D. Mainland, Department of Anatomy. Forrest Building, Dalhousie University, Halifax, N.S.

Dear Professor Mainland,
It would give me great pleasure, when
you are in London, if you would call on me at the Galton
Laboratory to discuss what we can do to help you. I think you
could be registered if you caredto, as a voluntary worker in
my department, which would give you immediate access to our
library and equipment.

Yates' Adjustment for Continuity is a very useful addition to the technique of four-fold tables, and I am very glad that he has so soon succeeded in making a useful contribution to statistics.

Yours sincerely,